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Dear Janice,





RE: PA15/11135 – Quay House, The Quay, Portscatho TR2 5HF








The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that it is in conformity with The Plan. 





However, the Group wish to point out that the proposed use of weatherboarding is not considered in keeping with the Roseland’s distinctive character.





Also, due to the property’s location within the Conservation Area and its proximity to the foreshore, we would suggest there should be an assessment from a Conservation Area perspective.








Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group











Please note:  This assessment constitutes the opinion of the Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group and is based solely on the documentation submitted by the applicant. It is not a planning determination under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). The final determination will be made by Cornwall Council as the Local Planning Authority.
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